
 

 

 

16 December 2022, 

 

Dear Year 7 parent/carer, 

 

Save the Date! 

 

On behalf of Friends of St. Aidan’s, we hope that you are well and that your student has had a 

wonderful first term at St. Aidan’s Church of England High School.  

We would like to take this opportunity to invite all Year 7 students together with their families to a 

fun Quiz Night taking place on Friday 20 January at 7pm in Constance Green Hall. 

This will be a fantastic opportunity to meet other Year 7 families while fundraising for the school PTA 

(otherwise known as FOSA).  

The Quiz will be compered by none other than Head of Year 7, Mr Simon Taylor and the Year 7 forms 

will compete to win the title of Year 7 FOSA Quiz Champions! There will be a tombola, sweets and 

drinks stall and a licensed bar.  Please note that it will be card payments only on the night. 

Your friendly FOSA team will be there to introduce themselves and explain a little about how you 

can help support the PTA at St Aidan’s. 

Tickets will be available via Eventbrite.  Booking will go live during the first week back after the 

Christmas holidays at a cost of £3 per person.  In the meantime, please save the date and we hope 

to see you there! 

 

Wishing you a merry Christmas and a wonderful 2023! 

 

 

Team FOSA 


